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Paid in Full Notice 

 
 
 

JOHN DOE          
700 Main Street 
RALEIGH, NC 27000 

Mail Date: February 24, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear MR JOHN DOE, 
 
This serves as the Agency's response to your verbal/written request. As of this date, your 
indebtedness to this Agency has been paid in full. 

 
If you need further assistance with this matter, please contact our office at 919.707.1338. 

Sincerely, 

 
Benefits Integrity Section 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help us prevent UI Fraud by responding timely and accurately to requests for information 
 

NC BI 21 



 


